
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

DATE: October 27, 2020 

FROM: David Wormald, President 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Update 
 

St. Joseph’s Lifecare Centre Brantford declared free of COVID-19 cases: All 
outbreak-free protocols have been reinstated 

 

1. We do not currently have any reported COVID-19 positive cases within our 
staff or resident population. 

2. We have been informed by Public Health that we are now able to resume 
activities that were occurring prior to our activity suspension on Friday, 
October 23rd. 

3. For those who meet requirements, we are now able to resume general 
indoor visits and visits by two essential caregivers.  

4. Visitation updates will continue to be posted on the website. 
 
Our sincerest thanks to our residents and their families for their great 
understanding and patience as we strive to manage each situation that arises. 
 
As we make our way through the fall and winter seasons, there may be occasions 
when we will need to quickly halt visitation and activities for the safety of our 
residents and staff.   
 
We continue to follow a principle of open and transparent communication as we 
respond to COVID-19 and as always, the well-being of those in our care remains 
our top priority.  
 


